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Manitoba Transportation and Government Services is holding a series of Community
Consultation Meetings to help plan the future of Manitoba's transportation system.
The public is encouraged to take part.

The next meetings will be held on:

February 24, 2003 St. Theresa Point Community Hall
11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

February 24, 2003 Pukatawagan Youth Center
5:00 p.m - 8:00 p.m.

A light meal will be provided.

Everyone is welcome.
If you would like to submit a written submission,
please send it c/o 2020 Steering Committee,
111-93 Lombard Ave., Wpg. MB, R3B 3B1.

To learn more about transportation
issues affecting our province, please visit
www.gov.mb.ca/tgs/2020transport
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